
Can you help us feed our worms, 

grow our plants and save the bees? 

We are looking to improve our composting, and so we 

 are starting a compost initiative! We want you to bring in your 

 compost items to help improve our soil and the growth  

of our plants. Or, start your own composting at home  

to help look after our planet! Below are the left overs and 

 scraps we are looking for to improve our compost; 

 

 

 

 

Yes please; 

-fruit and veg – 
(Chopping, clippings, peelings 

and expired produce – this 

includes banana skins!) 
- egg shells (rinsed in water) 

-tea leaves 

-coffee grounds 

-dead flowers 

-trimmings from house 

plants or outdoor herbs 

-wood ash 

-newspapers 

-compostable 

takeaway containers 

 

No thank you; 

-oil, or anything 

that has been 

cooked in oil. 

-dairy products 

-meat 

-fish 

-bones 

-sugar or 

sugared items 

-citrus fruits 

-coal ash 

 

Here are some other things that 

would hep with our gardening and 

pond care, if you can help please 

let us know; 

Horse manure – non-wormed  

Straw – bales or bags 

Weeds – yes that’s right! If you or 

your family are de-weeding your 

garden – we would love to have 

them!  

If you can help – Just send your items in with your 

child- this can be in a small compostable bag – a 

plastic bag or plastic container (which will be sent 

back home). 

Miss Carr will let all the children know where they can 

drop their compostable items or weeds off! 

This is an ongoing project, so please send items as 

and when is convenient for you – we will let you know 

if we need to take a break from receiving anything. 

Alternatively, if you decide to create a composting 

bin at home you can find full lists of items which can 

be added online. 


